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JAN 311983

Ouke Power Company
ATTN: Mr. H. B. Tucker, Vice President

Nuclear Production
P. O. Box 2178
Charlotte, NC 28242

Gentlemen:

; SUBJECT: MEETING SUMMARY - DOCKET NOS. 50-269, 50-270, AND 50-287

This refers to the enforcement meeting held between you and others of your staff
and Mr. R. C. Lewis and other members of my staff at our request in the Region II
office in January 7, 1983. This meeting related to activities authorized by NRC
License Nos. DPR-38, DPR-47, and DPR-55 for Oconee Units 1, 2, and 3. The
subjects discussed are detailed in the enclosed inspection report.

Our conce iarding the identification of two open instrument air manual
isolatic' , located in a pressurized line penetrating Unit 3 containment,
and, t': r..eipt of a contaminated truck at Barnwell were expressed to you at the
meeting. Your positive response to our concerns is appreciated.

It is our opinion that this meeting was beneficial and has provided for a better
understanding of inspection and enforcement issues. In accordance with
Section 2.790 of NRC's " Rules of Practice," Part 2, Title 10, Code of Federal
Regulations, a copy of this letter and enclosures will be placed in the NRC's
Public Document Room.

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, we will be pleased to
discuss them.

Sincerely,

James P. O'Reilly
Regional Administrator

Enclosure:
Inspection Report No. 50-287/83-05

cc w/ encl:
J. Ed. Smith, Oconee Station Manager

bec w/ encl: '

NRC Resident Inspector
Document Management Branch j
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